Elmer, Linda
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From: Owczarski, Jim
Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2021 9:43 PM
To: Elmer, Linda
Subject: Fw: Recommendation for Makda Fessahaye

Cannot figure out how to forward groups...
Thanks,

Jim

From: Lisa Handy <lahandy@prodigy.net>

Sent: Thursday, January 7, 2021 7:34 PM

To: Owczarski, Jim <jowcza@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: Recommendation for Makda Fessahaye

Dear Honorable Members of the City of Milwaukee Common Council,

[ am writing to support the appointment of Makda Fessahaye to serve as the Department of Employee Relations
Director for the City of Milwaukee.

| have had the pleasure of knowing Makda for the past 8 years. | met her through my niece who also
attended Northwestern University. | have observed Makda'’s intellect and willingness to assist her
respective community. Makda possesses the attitude and aptitude to push Milwaukee forward and
foster great relationships on behalf of the City of Milwaukee. Makda'’s passion and knowledge of the
city and its needs give her the unique qualities to serve the City of Milwaukee.

I am certain that Makda would be an excellent choice of candidates to serve the City of Milwaukee Department
of Employee Relations.

Thank you in advance for your consideration. Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Lisa Handy

6926 W Congress ST
Milwaukee, WI 53218
414 573-3666



Elmer, Linda
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From: Owczarski, Jim
Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2021 9:44 PM
To: Elmer, Linda
Subject: Fw: Recommendation for Makda Fessahaye

And another.

Jim

From: Michelle Carter <mbcarter65@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 7, 2021 7:29 PM

To: Owczarski, Jim <jowcza@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: Recommendation for Makda Fessahaye

Dear Honorable Members of the City of Milwaukee Common Council,

1 am writing to support the appointment of Makda Fessahaye to serve as the Department of Employee Relations
Director for the City of Milwaukee.

I have had the pleasure of knowing Makda for the last 8 years. I met her through my niece with whom she
attended Northwestern University.

I have observed Makda’s intellect and willingness to assist her respective community. Makda possesses the
attitude and aptitude to push Milwaukee forward and foster great relationships on behalf of the City of
Milwaukee. Makda’s passion and knowledge of the city and its needs give her the unique qualities to serve the
City of Milwaukee.

I am certain that Makda will be an excellent choice to serve as Director of the City of Milwaukee's Department
of Employee Relations.

Thank you in advance for your consideration. Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Michelle Carter

7939 W. Denver Ave.
Milwaukee, WI 53223
414-559-3078



